
Public Information 
Meeting #1

YOUR INPUT IS ESSENTIAL! 
Visit the study website to learn more 
and provide your comments. 
www.WilmingtonPeotoneStudy.com



Help Us Improve Wilmington-Peotone Road
The Will County Division of Transportation (WCDOT) cordially invites you 
to attend an open house public meeting concerning the Planning and 
Environmental Linkages (PEL) Study for Wilmington-Peotone Road. You 
may choose which meeting you would like to attend and stay for as 
long as you like. Exhibits will be on display and project team members 
will be present to discuss the project and answer questions.

City Hall - Wilmington
December 6th  |  4:00p - 7:00p 
1165 S Water St, Wilmington, IL 60481

Peotone High School
December 13th  |  4:00p - 7:00p 
605 W North St, Peotone, IL 60468

Purpose of this public meeting:
	» Provide an overview of the study process and schedule

	» Present the existing data collected 

	» Obtain public input that will be used to shape this study

If you have any questions or need additional information, please 
contact Christina Kupkowski, WCDOT, at 815-727-8476 or via email at  
ckupkowski@willcountyillinois.com.

All public meeting materials and an electronic survey will be 
available at www.wilmingtonpeotonestudy.com on December 6 
for those unable to attend.

WCDOT
16841 W Laraway Rd, 
Joliet, IL 60433 
Attn: Christina Kupkowski


